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Date: November 04, 2020 
Update No.: 2020-07 

U.S. Bank’s New Mailing Address for HFA Final Documents 
Summary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: 
 

Starting November 13, 2020 all HFA Final Documents must be delivered to the 
following address: 
U.S. Bank 
ATTN: CIC HFA Final Docs EP-MN-X3CI 
9380 Excelsior Blvd, 3rd Floor 
Hopkins, MN 55343 
 
This Change is for HFA only and does not impact Correspondent loans. Click here 
to view the entire U.S. Bank Bulletin 
 

Questions Please email Lourdes@NVRural.org for more information about this update.  
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